
  

 
 

 
 

 
November 22, 2022 
 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR OPERATING SYSTEM PROVIDERS 

FOR THE TUNNEL TO ONTARIO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT PROJECT 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 

Dear Prospective Operating System Providers: 
 
 
Reference is made to the Request for Qualifications for Operating System Providers for the 
Tunnel to Ontario International Airport Project (RFQ 23-1002878) (the “RFQ”), issued by the San 
Bernardino County Transportation Authority (“SBCTA”) dated November 15, 2022.  Capitalized 
terms used herein but not otherwise defined herein shall have the meanings given to them in the 
RFQ.  This letter shall constitute an Addendum issued in accordance with Section 10 of the RFQ. 
In recognition of the scheduling challenges around the Thanksgiving holiday season, SBCTA 
hereby modifies the Procurement Schedule and provides further clarification as follows:   
 
1. The deadline for submittals of Notice of Intent and requests for a Pre-SOQ One-on-One 

Meeting has been extended to 12:00pm PST on Monday, November 28, 2022.  
2. The deadline for RFQ Comments to be discussed at Pre-SOQ One-on-One Meetings has 

been extended to 12:00pm PST on Tuesday, November 29, 2022.  
3. Pre-SOQ One-on-One Meetings will be scheduled on Thursday and Friday, December 1-2, 

2022. The Pre-SOQ One-on-One Meetings will be held in person at SBCTA’s offices at 1170 
W. 3rd. Street, San Bernardino, California 92410.  

4. SBCTA will notify Operating System Providers of specific meeting times in writing.  Pre-
SOQ One-on-One Meetings are anticipated to be a maximum of 2 hours in duration.  

5. Option will be made available to Operating System Providers who wish to participate 
remotely via video conference in a hybrid or fully virtual fashion. SBCTA will not be 
responsible for any technical difficulties, miscommunications, or meeting time lost as a result 
of Pre-SOQ One-on-One Meetings being conducted virtually. 

All other provisions of the RFQ not specifically modified by this Addendum No. 1 shall remain 
unchanged.  
 
Sincerely, 

Shaneka Morris 
Shaneka Morris 
Procurement Manager, Special Projects and Strategic Initiatives 


